
 

On 31 May this year, there will be a major change in respect of the Parkin S Booth & Co partnership 

structure when both Robert Rutherford and Paul Fleming retire as Partners. 

Robert and Paul both started in the early 1980’s which was prior to the introduction of insolvency 

licences and when the profession was far less regulated than it is now. Some may say that in those 

days, insolvency was ‘fun’. 

Over the last 30 years, both have made an enormous contribution to the Firm and have been 

instrumental in not only greatly increasing its profile but also improving standards to the point 

whereby a monitoring visit no longer is an exercise to be feared. 

 

So what does the future hold for both of them? 

Paul has decided to fully retire enabling him to play some golf, back allowing, travel the world and 

even have the time to pick a winner!  

Robert on the other hand feels that the lure of insolvency is just too great and will stay on in a full 

time capacity, despite rumours circulating that he had already retired. His precise title is yet to be 

determined but his enthusiasm remains undiminished and rest assured, he will approach each new 

challenge with the same vigour as before. He will of course continue to play 5 a side football twice a 

week although nowadays is rarely seen in the opposition’s half!  

Ian and John, with the ongoing support of Robert, will continue to manage our 3 offices in Liverpool, 

Chester and Warrington. 

We wish both Robert and Paul well in their varied and no doubt fulfilling new lives.     


